
 
 

On September 21, 2022, Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.  
filed with the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission a proposed new rate schedule,  
High Density Contracted Demand Response Rate 45, 

for electric service to qualifying data center-type 
facilities housing high density computer processing 
technology in South Dakota.  The proposed new rate 
schedule and the South Dakota rules and regulations 

are available in this office for inspection.  
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